AR HOGS SMART NEWSLETTER

Lake Catherine State Park, October 16-20, 2019

Our October 16-20, 2019 muster was held at Lake Catherine State Park in Hot Springs, Arkansas. We had eight rigs represented. We had beautiful weather for our outing. Some of us hiked, some of us went on a boat ride. All of us probably ate too much but had lots of fun. We have all made reservations NOW!! This place fills up fast. Deb and Paul Norris were very lucky to get a place that had a cancellation, this year.

We received word from Christian Eck regarding his upcoming tenure in office. Due to many factors he has had to decline the office of President for SMART Hogs. However, we will be consulting with him on how to do the upcoming regional in 2020. He and Carolyn will attend meetings and such as they are able. Don't forget Sonny Huddleston just had his 80th birthday.

Now to Business:

We need volunteers for help with the 2020 Memphis in May regional.

We have had several people volunteer and I will be posting the results soon as I have time to get them a little more organized. Deborah Norris has offered to do a basket containing items from Arkansas. Please be sure to get her an item from each couple. This would help so much. Thanks

We are still trying to fill officers' positions.

Currently we have Bobby Duckworth as President, Jim Daughtery as Vice President, Secretary - VACANT - Treasurer - Nita Taylor and Muster Master is Jeanette Duckworth. In the future we will be required to fill out a standard statement of liability for each muster and turn it in to her.

November Muster will be in Branson. There is still one slot available. Contact George Smith, his number is on the roster. He has contacted all individuals that have currently said they were interested. Please do this immediately as he cannot hold the spots forever. December we will meet at the Red Lobster (North Little Rock) on December 11 at 11:15. Please remember to bring a can of coffee and baked goods for our soldiers.

Next years schedule: Many of us must plan ahead so we have tried to do the schedule in advance. Keep in mind that we have items listed for the months leading up to May but we will be working throughout this time to plan and assemble items for the muster.

Let us also keep our members that were unable to attend in our thoughts and prayers. It is Flu season so be sure to get your shots. Safe travels to all. Hope to see you all real soon.

Happy Trails
Lisa Duckworth